
PO Box 66  Kasese, Uganda  E. AFRICA	 mkstensaas@gmail.com 
+256 752 518 113/ +256 756 437 774	 	 www.mstensaasfamily.com

Uniqueness of Uganda 

Uganda is home to the third 
highest mountain range in all 
of  Africa.  The highest peak 
in this range is Mt. Stanley’s 

Margherita Peak.  It stands at 
5,109 meters or 16,762 feet.  

Prayer Requests 
• Bible translation works 

in Runyankore and 
Lhukonzo 

• Preaching point in 
Kyishanyarazi 

• New churches in 
Kyinyayobyo and 
Ribweryakyona 

• Mountain ministry 
• New Discipleship 

Points 
• Marcus,Kendra, and 

Kirsten adjusting to life 
in the US 

• Faithfulness of  those 
leading in the churches 

Sending Church 

        Calvary Baptist 
    Church 

1823 S. Miami Ave. 
Marshall, MO  65340 

660-886-9772 
Pastor Rodney Haggett 

Mission Board 

PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 

423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org 

Africa Dir. Eric Bohman
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in Uganda 
Furlough 
  God has continued to bless as we have put many miles on our vehicle.  The past few 
months have taken us through Texas, Louisiana, Mississippi, Florida, South Carolina, 
North Carolina, Virginia, Pennsylvania, Maryland, Vermont, Rhode Island, New York and 
even into Canada.  We are thankful for God’s protection in 
this time. 
  We praise the Lord for the generosity of  many individuals 
and churches who have given to meet the needs of  our 
projects.  We have received about 78% of  what we need.  If  
you are interested in helping with these needs, please contact 
us via email or text.  Please pray that God will provide the 
full amount for these projects while we are on furlough. 
  We are glad that we are coming nearer to the end of  our 
furlough time.  It has been a blessing being with the many 
supporting and new churches and many friends as well, but 
we are ready to get back home to the place where God has 
called us.  Our tickets are set for September 17 to return to 
Uganda. 

Back Home in Uganda 
  We are thankful that the work in Uganda is continuing on, 
although the devil continues to try and stop what the Lord is 
doing.  The men and women have really been faithful in all 
the ministries there. 
  Both of  the two newest churches in Kyinyayobyo and 
Ribweryakyona have begun making bricks for their 
permanent structures.  I am amazed at the willingness of  
these people to work and sacrifice their time to help in the 
work. 
  The different leaders in the churches continue to hold 
various conferences (family, parents, singles) to encourage 
the people.  I am also very grateful to the men who are 
teaching in the Bible college during my absence.  I truly 
appreciate their dedication.  

Family Update 
  Marcus was able to attend a ministry retreat for children of  missionaries, pastors, and 
evangelists who are leaving the home. They addressed struggles faced and encouraged the 
young people. It was a help to Marcus. Praise the Lord for those who minister to children in 
the ministry! Our time is soon approaching to go home in Uganda. We could use extra 
prayer as our departure will be bittersweet leaving kids behind.

Our stateside number is: 
660-898-5536.

Bricks being made for the 
permanent building

Parents Conference in 
Kyinyayobyo
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